LegCo Members to attend Commonwealth
Association of Public Accounts
Committees Asia Workshop

The following is issued on behalf of the Legislative Council Secretariat:

The Chairman of the Legislative Council (LegCo) Public Accounts
Committee (PAC), Mr Abraham Shek, and the Deputy Chairman of PAC, Mr Kenneth
Leung, will attend the Commonwealth Association of Public Accounts Committees
Asia Workshop (Workshop) in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia tomorrow (August 1).

The three-day (August 1 to 3) Workshop is jointly organised by the
United Kingdom Branch of the Commonwealth Parliamentary Association and the
Parliament of Malaysia. It aims to enable public accounts committees to
fulfill their remit, and will focus on how the committees can effectively
scrutinize the value for money of public spending as well as strengthen
regional collaboration.

The participation of the two members in the Workshop is nominated by
PAC.
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